
WHAT IS A PLAT? 

All exterior home improvements require review and approval from the 
Modifications Subcommittee prior to starting a project.  It is beneficial to review 
the specific guidelines pertaining to the planned modification before getting 
estimates or meeting with contractors so the resident will know if there are any 
restrictions to the proposed project that should be disclosed to the contractor.  
Most submission requirements for a project require a “Property Plat/Site Plan 
with an application. This document shows the configuration of the lot including 
the property dimensions, any easements, and building restrictions.  Homeowners 
receive their Plat at settlement printed on legal-size paper.  Owners should make 
copies of the original in order to use with their application submission. 

What is the purpose of the Plat?  All architectural improvements must be drawn 
on the plat to show the location of your project such as a deck, patio, and 
screened-in porch, play equipment, etc.  The Plat assists the Modifications 
Subcommittee in understanding the project and its impact on the resident’s 
property and adjoining properties.   

If you cannot locate your plat, contact your Settlement Company, local land 
surveyor, or the Broadlands Homeowners Association office at 703-729-9704. 

PLEASE REVIEW THE FOLLOWING PAGES OF PLAT SAMPLES FOR SINGLES 
FAMILY AND TOWNHOUSE UNITS.
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PLAT SAMPLE
SINGLE FAMILY HOME 
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PLAT SAMPLE 
TOWNHOUSE (INDIVIDUAL UNIT)
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PLAT SAMPLE
TOWNHOUSE (ROW)
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